
 

 
 

Holy Name School PTA - Annual Report 2021/2022 
 
Firstly, I would like to thank everyone on the PTA for their help and support during the past year. It was 
great to see some new faces join the PTA and bring with them new ideas and valuable contributions. This 
was especially important this year as we lost three of our longest serving members at the end of the 21/22 
school year. To ensure continuity, and for the PTA to be successful, it is vital that we continue to attract 
new parents every year.  
 
It was great to be able to get fundraising events back on after the disruption of the past two years although 
we still had to deal with some Covid related restrictions during this period. Our Christmas Fayre was held 
outside due to the restrictions and uncertainty in place at the time, but it was still a successful event with 
great support shown from the school and parents. We held our first summer BBQ since 2019 and it was 
great to see a big turnout on one of the hottest days of the year. We also held two race nights during the 
year, one outside school and one held in school for the first time. While both were successful the one in 
school was very well supported and I’m sure we will be doing these again. We also held a Monster ball in 
October which was our first event in school since the pandemic.  
 
As our funds were almost completely depleted during the Covid era, this year was about building up a 
surplus again so that we could be in a position to make meaningful contributions to improving the school. 
As always, we continued to support our annual commitments such as Communion books, year 6 T shirts 
and year six prom. We also paid for the coach costs for the year six residential trip. Other incidental costs 
for the year included new BBQ’s for the summer fete, a speaker for events and new advertising banners.  
 
This report and the accounts are available for all to view, and I would like to include it as an accurate 
record of the events over the last 12 months.  
 
Thank you very much.  

 
P.J. Doocey 
Holy Name PTA Chair 

31st October 2022 

 


